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We want to continue to encourage 

Winslow residents to call our office 

with any & all permitting / code 

enforcement questions, and to apply 

for proper permits before you begin 

any new construction, renovation 

project or a new business.  This 

application process is in place to 

ensure all projects are meeting 

codes, setbacks and is allowed 

within the zone.  Our Municipal 

Code can also be found on our 

website at;  

www.winslow-me.gov 
 

 

 

 

 
 Prepared by Audra Fleury, Administrative Assistant 

 

Building Permit Report 

We have issued twenty-six (26) permits 

over the past month & collected 

$3,585.00 in fees with an estimated cost 

of construction at $3,150,000.00. 

 

 

 

 

We issued the following permits: 

  

5 New Buildings/House 

6 Renovation/Remodeling 

1 Shed 

1 Demos 

 

The remaining permits issued were for 

plumbing and electrical. 

 

 

 

Currently working to make sure all 

vacant buildings have been registered as 

vacant according to our town’s 

ordinance. Any residents concerned with 

vacant buildings in their neighborhood 

please contact our office at (207)872-

2776 ext 5207.   

 

 

 

http://www.winslow-me.gov/











